Kearney Township Board Meeting
March 2, 2020 Minutes

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.

Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll Call: Niepoth, Petrie, Hagood. Absent: Giar, Valuet.
Conflict of interest: None.

Motion by Hagood to approve agenda, second by Petrie, carried.

Motion by Hagood to approve the February 3, 2020 Township Board minutes with noted
corrections, seconded by Petrie, carried.

Motion by Hagood, seconded by Petrie to approve payment of the bills in the amount of
$23,768.42, carried.

No update the board on the Township Ambulance Authority meeting on February 25, 2020.
Maps were sent in for the web design.

Motion by Hagood to approve the 2020 contract with James Lindy LUNDY for the Township
Field appraisal, second by Petrie, carried.

The board approved to rent the hall to the Intermediate Lake Association for summer meetings
for $150.00 per meeting with a one time $300.00 deposit to be returned after the last meeting of

the year, dependent on any repairs or damage. Motion by Hagood, second by Niepoth, carried.

The board approved the Zoning Administrator to attend the upcoming Pipeline Emergency
Response Training in Grayling on March 18.

County Commissioner VanAlstine updated the board on county business.

ITC sent information to the Township on upcoming electrical work being done in a small part of
the Kearney Township, the electrical lines running from Stover Pond Road outside of Bellaire to
Van Tyle Road, which is West of Gaylord, work to start the 1% part of 2020 running thru the
middle of 2021.

Respectfully submitted by:

Sally Petrie, Clerk



